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Hi, 
This is not shaping up as a relaxing summer!  Grand Court has been busy: July started 
with a week at Supreme Assembly in Arizona in 118-degree F weather, then we spent a 
weekend selling bangers and mash at the Highland games in Enumclaw to close out the 
month which will be followed a week later by our 2nd annual 5k walk to raise money for 
diabetes research.  (I have got my fingers crossed hoping the weather is as kind as it 
was for the games.) 
 
Hope you have all put your Jack & Daniels bottles in profitable places.  Both Wenatchee 
and Golden Light courts brought theirs to the games and they looked full to me.  It will 
be fun to find out where the other bottles were put. 
 
I’m getting ready for the Grand Court campout in August.  The chili cookoff is always 
fun.  Hope to see you there to meet Mr. Right! 
 
 Brenda Pedersen 
Grand Conductress 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Aloha Washington, 
What a whirlwind this summer has been already. 
Before you know it, we will be back at our regular court meetings and OV's . 
I did get super energized going to Supreme and meeting all my GAC sisters. 
I am busy working slowly but surely on officers, dresses, swag bag ideas and 
whatnots! 
Mahalo,  
I hope to see everyone 
at the 5k this weekend  
 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 



 


